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 Lt. Governor’s Recommendation regarding Mizoram Appropriation Bill, 

1978. 

 

 The following communication dated the 21
st

 June, 1978 has been received 

from the Lt. Governor (Administrator) of Mizoram:- 

 

 “I, N.P. Mathur, Lt. Governor (Administrator) of the Union Territory of 

Mizoram, recommend under sub-section (1) of section 23 of the Govt. of Union 

Territories Act, 1963 (Central Act 20 of 1963) that the Mizoram Appropriation Bill, 

1978 be introduced and moved in the Mizoram Legislative Assembly. I also 

recommend under sub-section 93) of section 23 of the said Act, the consideration 

of the said Bill by the Mizoram Legislative Assembly.” 

 

 

 

D.C.PANDE, 

Secretary 



 


